

(334) 242-7200 Fax (334) 242-4993 www.sos.alabama.gov John.merrill@sos.alabama.gov

May 25, 2022

Ms. Laura Lane Executive Director, Libertarian Party of Alabama P.O. Box 2375 Huntsville, AL 35758

Dear Director Lane:

The Elections Division staff has completed the process of verifying signatures on your petition for ballot access as a statewide minor political party.

To be certified as a minor party by the Alabama Secretary of State for the general election, Code of Alabama 1975, section 17-9-3 (a) (3), requires that a minor party must file a petition containing signatures equaling or exceeding at least three percent of the qualified electors who cast ballots for the Office of Governor in the last general election in the county, district, or other political subdivision for which the minor party is seeking ballot access.

This letter informs you that you have obtained sufficient signatures to fulfill this particular statutory requirement towards gaining certification for ballot access as a statewide minor political party for the 2022 General Election to be held on November 8, 2022.

Sincerely,

John H. Merrill Secretary of State

cc: Petition File